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Weekly News – Friday 11th January 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely break. 

This week in English, we have started reading and immersing 

ourselves in the story ‘Snow Spider’ written by Jenny Nimmo. 

The children have enjoyed the story so far. 

In Maths, we are continuing with our topic of multiplication, 

and we have been learning how to multiply 2-digit numbers by 

1-digit numbers using long multiplication. 

This week in Science, we have begun learning about the 

digestive system. The children have started to explore what the 

digestive system is and the role it has in our body. They have 

found it really interesting to learn about our body and how 

amazing it is! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

 

Home Learning Reminder 

This week, the homework will be Mathletics for multiplication. 

Please also ensure children are practicing their spellings and times 

tables regularly. 

If any parents would like to volunteer to read with the children first 

thing in the morning/end of the day on a day during the week, 

then please speak to the class teacher.   

 

Date Reminders  

Monday 21st January 

Art Week starts 

Thursday 28th February 

Swimming talk 

Announcements 

A note from Mrs Brooks… 
 

Dear Parents and Children of 

Chestnut, 

  

I just wanted to say a big thank 

you for the lovely Christmas card 

and gifts.  It was very kind of you 

all.   Sadly I’m not in school to 

say thank you in person at the 

moment as I’m recovering from 

a recent unexpected operation, 

but I hope to be back soon. I 

miss you all very much. 

  

Wishing you all a very Happy 

New Year! 

  

Mrs Brooks 

 


